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Photo 1:  Poster placed at entrance of the Kleuterskool and 
Community Meeting Area located within the proposed Opwag site.   

 

Photo 2: Letter drop-offs to a community member representative.  

 

 

Photo 3:  Letter drop-offs at households adjacent to the proposed 
site for development.    

 

Photo 4:  Letter drop-offs at entrance of household located 
adjacent to the proposed site for development.   
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Photo 5:  Letter drop-off at landowner/ land occupier adjacent to 
the proposed site for development.  

 

Photo 6:  Letter drop-off at adjacent landowner/ occupier.   

 
 

Photo 7:  Letter drop-off at adjacent landowner/ occupier.   Photo 8:  Letter drop-off at adjacent landowner/ occupier.   

 

Photo 9:  Notification of community members outside the 
Kleuterskool/ community meeting area within the proposed site 
earmarked for development.    

 
 

Photo 10: Additional image showing notification of community 
members within the existing Opwag township.    

  

 



PROOF OF POSTERS AND LETTER DROPS (19TH MAY 2020) – PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

 

  P a g e  | 3 

Location of posters indicated by the red dots and yellow dots indicate letter drop-offs (Note, households between indicated yellow dots were also notified). Letters 

were dropped off with a representative of the community.    
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